
 

 

 

 
 

Alicante, 23rd February 
 
By email only 
 
OHIM - IP C&C Newsletter New Edition.  
 
 
Dear User 
 
To celebrate and publicise the exciting cooperation and convergence work we 
are doing together, on behalf of President António Campinos, we are pleased to 
provide you with the latest edition of the IP C&C newsletter.  
 
 
The newsletter is available in 22 EU languages and we invite you to support this 
work further by publishing it on your website. We want to help you showcase 
your involvement in the cooperation and convergence work, give you more 
information for your users, and keep those taking part in initiatives informed.  
 
 
To download a copy of the IP C&C newsletter in the language of your office, 
please visit the OHIM website and make your selection from the drop down list 
provided.  
 
 
In the latest edition you will find information on new projects that have started 
under the Cooperation Fund and Convergence Programme, an update on the 
latest version of TMview with its additional searching and filtering options, as well 
as details on the database supporting the enforcement of IP rights and Future 
Software Package.  
 
 
We are keen to include updates from your office in the IP C&C newsletter. If you 
would like to propose items for future editions please contact a member of OHIM 
communication service:  communicationservice@oami.europa.eu  
 
We would like to thank you once again for your work and continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
OHIM Communication Service 

http://oami.europa.eu/ows/rw/pages/OHIM/OHIMPublications/IPCandCNewsLetter.en.do
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